Great Salt Lake City, December 1st 1854. 
Elder Andrew S. Siler
St. Louis. Mo.
Dear brother,
Your letter of 3rd, October, is received this evening.  I gladly respond to your request for a word from me.  So you have returned from Georgia, this will all be right.  Do your best my boy, and God will bless you.  If you earnestly desire to return to Georgia, no doubt the time will come.  We have written this evening to Joseph A. & were not unmindful of your request to be remembered to him; a long communication was received from him by mail which arrived this evening from which we are glad to learn of the interest he takes in doing his part to build up the Kingdom of our Father in Heaven.  It always gratifies us to hear from the elders on missions, our brethren whom under the dictation of the Holy Ghost we have sent to proclaim the glad news of salvation to the world, who know not God, & have not walked in his paths; We can always perceive the wisdom & power of the Almighty in the progress of the work in which we take so much delight, & observe with a pure, unalloyed & holy satisfaction the rolling forth among the nations of the Kingdom which is an everlasting Kingdom & shall never be destroyed.
You are of course, at full liberty, to return home just as soon as you shall feel ready, or otherwise, as you shall be directed by the Holy Spirit, whose holy, purifying influence I pray my Heavenly Father you may ever enjoy.
	                              Truly your brother.
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